January 7, 2020

Dr. Brenda Freeman Wellsboro Area School District 227 Nichols St. Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Dr. Freeman;

I will be resigning from the position as Strength and Conditioning Coach, effective June 5, 2020.

This has not been an easy decision on my part. I appreciate having had the opportunity to work with our student athletes and the public over the past 13 plus years. I hope that the program will continue as it provides a much needed service to our student athletes and the community. I will help whomever is hired for this position as much as I can to make the transition as smooth as possible and may consider volunteering my time to cover hours if needed.

Sincerely,

John R. De Lovand

John R. DeLeonardis